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For three weeks during May and during this time is no mean 
June 1977 , 5,000 delegates repre- challenge. Planning has been 
senting the Royal Society of underway for some time.
Canada and the Learned Societies 
of Canada will converge on the for the conference, is working with 
Fredericton campus of UNB.

The Learned Societies have been special interest committees to 
meeting every year since 1882 on co-ordinate activities. He is 
one of the university campuses of assisted by Katharine Dauphinee.

Those serving on the steering 
first time this prestigious event has committee are E.C. Garland, J.W. 
been held in New Brunswick.

Making arrangements for the van, A.J. Shaw, G.B. Thompson 
care and feeding of 55 different and R.F. Kennedy of St. Thomas 
societies expected to be on campus University.

|
David Galloway, named director

a steering committee and various

-
Canada. Next year will mark the

Meagher, S.S. Mullin, J.F. O’Sulli-
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Correction for 76-77 Handbook

High School Liason is correct. 
Health Centre is 453-4837.

1 Stan Cassidy, the contractor responsible for replacement of traffic lights in the city, said he's been getting calls 
I from a number of people-including Premier Richard Hatfield-about the time being taken to replace a standard 
1 at the intersection at the main entrance to the University. An auto accident about a week ago destroyed the 
I control standard and the complexity of the unit has led to a delay in replacement. Cassidy says if the accident 
I had occurred at any other standard, it could have been replaced in “a matter of hours.” Police say stop signs 
^ were put up as soon as the lights went out but were stolen. A second set were in place when The Brunswickan
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went to press.

Council Briefs Open house
(Continued from page 3) Q

HAIMSThere will be an informal 
‘7>pen house” for graduate 
and law students in the 
Faculty Club on Sunday 
September 26, 1976. The club 
will be open from 7 to 11:30 
p.m. with ‘happy hour’ bar 
prices to introduce graduate 
students and law students to 
the facility.

Details on the new class of 
student memberships will be 
available to those who wish to 
join. It is hoped that any 
interested graduate and law 
students drop by the Faculty 
Club during this time.

This year’s expected accommodations crisis didn’t 
materialize.
Jim Smith, the SRC president, made preliminary 

arrangements which included a letter to all Frosh 
suggesting they travel to Fredericton during the 
summer to make accommodation arrangements 
before the rush. Smith said landlords were not 
responding as they had in the past but once the 
possibility of a tent city was made known to the public 
many people phoned and offered accommodations.
The cost of this year’s emergency accommodations 

was handed over to the administration. The cost 
included the insurance for the beds and paying staff. 
The SRC paid approximately $200 to send the letters 
to Frosh.
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***
At this week’s meeting, Students’ Representative 

Council appointed Mike Bleakney and Patty Fields 
the new union constitutional committee. JACKETS, VESTS, DENIM JEANS

***
0Student Union Resignations, Dismissals and 

Appointments :
Z

MEN'S J\r

— Gordon Kennedy is not registered at UNB and will 
not receive his honorarium until his student status is 
confirmed.
— Chris Pratt is no longer on Council because he 
graduated last year.
— Steve Patriquen was not believed to be returning to 
UNB and resigned from Council. He received his $100 
honorarium.
— David Porter resigned from Council and was 
granted his $100 honorarium.
— David Smith is no longer a UNB student or Council 
member.
— Beth Phillips is attending the University of Maine 
and is no longer on Council.
— Jim Donovan will not be returning to UNB until 
January.
— Damian Bone has graduated.
— Gail Chappell, former bookkeeper for the union 
was dismissed. According to Union president Jim 
Smith the “judgement of the dismissal was taken on 
the last year’s performance.’’ Hilda Scott has 
replaced her.
— Barb Clerihue was appointed Union “Community 
Area Secretary.”
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